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ImPortant E)unnﬂ Punch News! Star | eacher of the Month!

# September brings mixed emotions Congratulations to our star Teacher of the
s we say gogdbyc to the Chf]dr@n J""'\GITII]'I,. Miss Diane! Miss, Diane works at our
|Ca'\-"j r}g F@r 5.;_"}],;:}01; whom we 'Wfﬁh Ward Road |GCEttIEC‘r'.I and I'-‘JS H:‘J”":-‘ proven
ncnthing but the best for. We are herself to be a hardworking and dedicated

worker. Miss Diane has worked for Bunny
Bunch for over 10 years and it is truly a joy
having her as an employee. Her love and
passion for children does not go unnoticed.
Miss Diane has been our dependable opener

3lso very excited to start the new
school year with all the children
ready and eager to learn!

# Bunny Bunch will be closed

Monday, September 7t for Labor for quite some time now and it is great to have

Day! We hope you all enjoy this such 3 reliable person to count on each and

day with F&mily and friends! every morning. Miss. Diane’s fun spirited and
# This month we will be supporting loving personality is what makes her loved by

the Buffalo Bills l::y wearing our bills all thfz children as well as employees. Thank

gear on Friday, September 11t and you for all your hard work and always qoing

S5th| above and beyond at everything you do.
#* SEprmber 18th js Tedd}r Bear and P) Congratu[at[ons, we love you!

day!  Your child may bring in

his/her favorite teddy bear along Star Students of the Month!

with wearing their favorite PJs!

# Flips gymnastics will be held every
Thursday!

# Movin' and Groovin will be held
Wednesday, September 9% and
23rd!

# Jindo will be every Tuesday of the

Each month we have a “Star Student” of
the meonth. The lead teachers will make
the choice. Certificates and prizes will be
awarded to the children at the beginning
of the month. The teacher will base their
decision on growth and development,
relating to others, eating and napping

month! il
abits, and other STAR QUALITIES!
# Just 3 reminder, tuition is always its, and othe

due the week prior of attendance. Our wonderful Star Students this month

Thank you! Ire
Happy Birthday Infant: Kingston
e e Front T oddler: Chase
Toddler: Christian
| | e Fre-K_3: Lillian
We want to wish a big happy 3 birthday Pro-k 4: Mason

to Breighenna, William, and Kyleigh!
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ln{:ant Koom News!

The theme this month in the infant room is “The Wonderful World of Shapes and Colors.”
Miss. Parm will keep her babies busy this month as they learn about colors and shapes. Duting the first
week of the month the babies will be busy with the color red and yellow. They will be finger painting
a red apple and a yellow banana. The babies will also play with balls to learn about circles. The babies
will also be learning about the color purple. They will be using their imagination to make shape
murals and paint a triangle using purple jello. The babies will use their sensory skills and paint with
green pudding onto rectangles and will paint orange onto a leaf pattern. The infants will finish out the
month with making yellow stars and singing "twinkle, twinkle little star and “star light, star bright.”

Hip hip hooray for our Infant Star of the Month, Kingston! This handsome little quy is
growing fast right before our eves! He is always happy when he is here at Bunny Bunch! He is always
smiling especially when being talked to! Kingston is 3 laid back little boy that always goes with the
flow! Kingston enjoys spending his time listening to music and singing with his teachers and friends.
This little boy also loves playing with all the toys at Bunny Bunch as he is able to interact and have fun
with all of his friends! Not only is Kingston always filled with happiness, but he is very smart for his
ade. Kingston is able to sit up on his own, roll over and even hold his own bottle! We enjoy
watching Kingston grown into the smart little boy that he is! Congratulations Kingston, we love

you!



VPPV IIIIVIIIIIIIIIIIIIIVIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIOOO

Toddlcr Room News!

This month the toddlers will be getting ready for “Back to School,” which is looking like a
busy, but very fun month full of activities. “School Time" is how the toddlers kick off the beginning
of the month. The toddlers will be painting rulers, making backpacks and making a school bus. The
following weeks theme is, "New Friends,” the children will be making friendship bracelets to exchange
with each other, a friendship train, and making brownies as a fun group activity! During the "All
About Me" week, the toddlers will be decorating cupcakes, making All About Me balloons to hang
up, and creating their own f3ces on paper plates as thcy look at themselves in the mirror. This month
ends with “Apples All Around.” Some of the fun activities planned this week includes creating tissue
paper apples, finger-painting on an apple picture and tasting various apple flavored items, yummy! In
addition to the crafts each week, the toddlers will be ﬁ:rcuiir}g on a different color, shape, letter and
number which can be found on the mm}t]ﬂy calendar and bulletin board in the toddler classroom!
September is sure to be 3 fun filled month of learning!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Christian! This little boy is such a joy to
have here at Bunny Bunch! Christians smile will bring a smile upon your face and melt your heart.
His smile shines bright through his happiness to help others when they are sad. He is always having a
good time with his friends and teachers by singing songs and playing with toys. You can always find
Christian humming the tune to his favotite song to the “Wheels on the Bus.” Christian enjoys playing
with cars, playing peek-a-boo with his toddler friends and he especially loves to play outside!

Christian is a smart boy who impresses us each day! Since starting here at Bunny Bunch Christian has

started potty training and is doing a fantastic job! He
ilso has become an active participant during circle time!
We are 3ll proud of him here and can't wait to watch him
grow! Congratulations Christian, we love you!



Toddlcr Room News Cont,!

The Front Toddler Rooms is proud to announce that Chase is our Star of the Month! This
handsome little man will just melt your heart 3 million times over with his adorable smile and chubby
cheeks! Chase is exceeding expectations and is really growing academically! Chase is beginning to talk
a lot more and is able to hold conversations with his classmates and teachers! This smart little boy
absolutely loves circle time! He loves participating in circle time by counting numbets, singing songs
and answering questions! Not only is Chase a smart boy, but he is always keeping his friends and
teacher laughing by making silly noises and faces!
Chase is very lovable and loves to cuddle and sit in
his teachers lap while reading stories, especially
about dinosaurs!  Besides from reading stories
Chase likes to dance and |:'|.E|;..-r outside!  Chase
continues to make us proud in all of his
accomplishments! Congratulations Chase, we love

you!
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Pre-K 3 Room News!

We hope that everyone had a fun, safe memorable summer. It's hard to believe
that fall is just around the corner and that a new school year is about to unfold.
However, you can rest assured that your child is about to begin 3 new and exciting
experience participating in our Pre-K 3 pre-school program. Apples, shapes, colors,
numbers and especially children’s happy faces are all a special part of a new month, 3
new school year, and a new adventure in learning.

Our monthly theme, “Stepping into School” will keep the children engaged in
fun and interesting activities throughout the month of September. During this month
we will also be having fun with apples. We will have apples to count, apples to color,
apples to paint and apples to taste too! The first week, “Beginning a New School Year,”
the children will be making their very own Brown Bear, Brown Bear book as we

incorporate learning colors and work on developing find motor skills through many
crafts. “Hooray for Pre-K 3" is the following week's theme. The activities will focus on
name recognition, shapes, and cutting. A week of “Good Manners and New Friends"
will provide the opportunity to stress sharing and taking turns which will be
encouraged throughout the entire school year. Finally, the last week of September,
during “Me and My Family,” our goal will be to help the children become more aware
of how very special and unique they are. The children will be encouraged to bring in
baby pictures, family pictures, or any favorite pictures of themselves.

As always, please check the calendar for special events and activities. Fridays are
our “Show & Tell” days and are u::uall}- related to our theme, color, number or shape
that we may be working on. However, the children may share whatever they have
brought in. Please make sure that the item is labeled with both first and last names.
Thank you! Here’s to 3 good year of learning and fun experiences in the Pre-K3!



Frc—-K D, Room
News (_ont.!

We would love to ::Dr‘.ngratuht-:: our Pre-IK 3
star of the Month, Lillian! This sweet little girl is

Her happiness and care free personality is such a
pleasure to be around. Her kindness is shown
through her treatment and interactions with others!
she is a remarkable friend to everyone in her
classroom! Lily is an active learner and listener each day! You can find this little cutie with her hand
raised high and ready to participate in daily activities! She is a smart girl who continues to impress us
each day! Lily loves playing with her friends here at school! Lily is a creative little gitl who loves to
draw and make crafts! she also loves to sing songs, take walks outside and play in our kitchen center!

We are excited to watch Lillian grow! Congratulations Lily, we love you!
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always smiling during her stay here at Bunny Bunch!
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Pre-K 4 Room News!

Although Auqust was a fun month and the children really enjoyed all the
creative activities planned, the Pre-K 4 room is ready and energized for the month of
September. This month is the beginning of many new and exciting things as well as
lots of learning! September’s monthly theme is “Stepping into School,” with the first
week being "Welcome to School.” Activities this week will focus on getting into
routine of school, qoing over school rules, finding out what the children would like to
learn about this year and taking a before pre-k picture. We will also be focusing on
cutting. The next week, “Getting to know Each Other,” will have the preschoolers
talking about how they are alike and different about their emotions, caring and
sharing, as well as making friendship bracelets for each other. Miss Amy will also be
making a paper plate emotion craft that qoes along with the week. Talking about
"Families" is how we spend the third week in September. This week we will share
pictures of our families, work on making a picture of our homes and make a family
poem. We end September on our favorite f3ll themes, “Apples.” During this week the
children will be busy doing all kinds of activities and crafts that deal with apples. They
will also get to taste test different apples and make an apple graph to display what the
most popular apple was among their group. The children will be making a paper plate
apple craft and apple prints. Miss. Amy and all the children are looking forward to an
exciting school year!

Keep the monthly calendar handy to keep track of any additional “special” days
and show and tell themes. Though there is usually a theme for show and tell the
children are free to bring in what they choose. Please make sure the both your child's
first and last name is on the item they bring in for the day.

Starting this month, your child will have their own homework binder! Each
week your child will be sent home with new materials to work on! The homework
binders will be sent out each Monday and we ask that they return back to Miss. Amy
that same Friday.



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, Mason! Mason is a smart boy who is

doing an outstanding job here at Bunny Bunch! You can always find this smart little boy with his

hand raised and ready to learn! He loves to participate in circle time and responds to all his teacher’s
questions on the rug. Mason is 3 well behaved boy who listens to his teachers, shares his toys and gets
along with his friends. He is always setting a good example for his peers! He loves playing with cars,
trains, Legos and building with blocks! Mason also loves to be adventurous and play outside! He is a
talkative boy who enjoys sharing many stories. His outstanding personality and his ability to make
you laugh will make you f3ll in love with him! We are excited to watch him grow in our Pre-K 4

program! Congratulations Mason, we love you!
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Such afunfilled summer!
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